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Non-Immigrant Pupils 

The Board of Education directs that the Superintendent not accept any new

Further, alien students in the U.S. on “visitors” visas may not be enrolled in schools in the 
District. 

 alien students on 
non-immigrant “F-1” status. Accordingly, the District may not complete the United States 
Department of Justice, Immigration and Naturalization Services Form 1-20A, “Certificate of 
Eligibility for Non-Immigrant F-1 Student Status.” 

The policy does not extend to the very few “F-1” students enrolled in the District prior to 
September, 1971, nor to recognized exchange students nor to those possessing “permanent 
residence” visas. 

Any questions in this matter should be referred to the Office of the Superintendent. 




